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Mazarin inc. Announces Changes to its Board of Directors 
 
 
Thetford Mines, May 29, 2024 – Mazarin inc. announced today that, at its Annual Meeting of 
Shareholders held on May 29, 2024 in Thetford Mines, Quebec, Mr. Marcel Groleau was elected to 
the Board of Directors.   
 
Mr. Marcel Groleau is a director of agricultural and food organizations. He was President of Les 
Producteurs de lait du Québec from 2004 to 2011, before becoming President of L’Union des 
producteurs agricoles (UPA), a position he held until December 2021. Mr. Groleau's involvement in 
the agricultural sector has extended well beyond the framework of the presidency of the UPA and 
has continued through several of his mandates, including those as President of UPA Développement 
International, President of AgriCord (an international organization of twelve agri-agencies 
supporting the development of farmers' organizations in less developed countries) and President of 
the Coalition Nourrir l’humanité durablement. In addition, Mr. Groleau has participated in 
numerous missions abroad in the context of monitoring bilateral and multilateral trade agreement 
negotiations or international meetings of agricultural organizations. He also participated in the 
NAFTA renegotiation advisory committee. Mr. Groleau is also a member of the Board of Directors of 
the ITHQ (Institut de tourisme et d'hôtellerie du Québec) and the BAQ (Les Banques alimentaires 
du Québec). 
 
Mazarin inc. is a natural resource company that focuses on the development of industrial minerals 
in order to provide value-added products that meet the criteria of customers worldwide with 
regard to performance and economic and ecological concerns. Mazarin inc.’s shares trade on the 
NEX Board of TSX Venture Exchange under the stock symbol MAZ.H. 
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Information:  Guy Bérard  
 President 
 Tel. (office): (418) 338-5195  
 Email: gberard@mazarin-inc.com  
 
 
FORWARD-LOOKING STATEMENTS: This press release contains forward-looking statements that 
address future events and conditions, which are subject to various risks and uncertainties. Actual 
results could differ materially from those anticipated in such forward-looking statements as a result 
of numerous factors, some of which may be beyond the Corporation’s control. These factors 
include: general market and industry conditions, risks related to commissioning, to continuous 
operations and to commercialization of new technologies and other risks disclosed in the 
Corporation’s filings with Canadian Securities Administrators. 
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Forward-looking statements are based on the expectations and opinions of the Corporation’s 
management as of the date of this press release. The assumptions used in the preparation of such 
statements, although considered reasonable at the time of preparation, may prove to be imprecise 
and, as such, undue reliance should not be placed on forward-looking statements. The Corporation 
does not undertake any obligation to update such forward-looking information, whether as a result 
of new information, future events or otherwise, except as required by applicable law. 
 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 
release. 
 


